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Dear Lawmakers: 

 

Coos Bay's Bay Area Hospital certainly needs financial help.  But Senate Bill 1000 

misses the mark. Why should Oregon taxpayers be on the hook for propping up a 

hospital that will be sold and leased to Quorum Health by the time the bill takes 

effect? 

 

Please consider UFCW's alternative plan that would use local and state resources to 

keep the hospital in public hands. Allowing voters to have a say in our own local 

healthcare system is better than selling all of the Hospital's assets to out of state 

shareholders. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

---------------------- 

From: sandra dietzel 

Coquille/Coos County 


